
Media Advisory 
 
 

 
Moth Night at Steele Creek Park 
Monday, April 1, 2013 
 
Media contact:           Mike Musick, Recreation Superintendent 
                                       Parks and Recreation Dept. 
                                       Phone:  423-764-4023 
                                       E-Mail:  mmusick@bristoltn.org 
 
 
What:                         An opportunity to meet other entomologists (people who study 
                                   insects) or other folks who just enjoying watching moths.  Personnel 
                                   from the nature center will give an informative talk on local moths and  
                                   then take the group out to the “light trap” and see what is caught in it. 
 
When:                        Friday, April 5, 2013 at 7:30 PM 
 
Where:                      Meet at the Conference Room next to the Steele Creek Park Nature Center 
                                    80 Lakeshore Drive 
                                    Bristol, Tn. 
 
Who:                          The activity will be lead by Naturalist, Larry McDaniel of the Parks and 
                                    Recreation Department 
 
Contact:                     Steele Creek Park Nature Center at 423-989-5616 for more information.                                     
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